Carefield Pleasanton

Letter from our...
Executive Director

Hello Springtime!!

The days are getting longer and warmer as spring is upon
us. We look forward to celebrating what April has in store
for us. Our residents together with the team will be having
a picnic outdoors in our spacious courtyard and enjoy
some hors d'oeuvres, mini sandwiches, and sparkling
ciders. We look forward to doing some gardening in
celebration of Earth Day.

Carefield Pleasanton will be hosting Behind the curtain
Night, Meet the Directors on April 3oth at 5:30pm. Come
and have hors d'oeuvre, desserts and wine with us, meet
the team, ask questions, and enjoy a delicious food
prepared by our very own Chef.

Top Photo of the Month
Our resident enjoying one of her favorite hobbies!

Sincerely,
Eunice O'Farrell

4115 Mohr Avenue, Pleasanton, CA 94566



Residents! Staftt!

Beverly A. - 4/07 Isabel H. - 4/05
Carole C. - 4/15 Myrna L. - 4/14
Anastacia R. - 4/27
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Staft!

Nicolle M - 4/09
Salomon N. - 4/19
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